From: Patricia Mahan <

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 1:26 PM

To: Aracely Azevedo < AAzevedo@SantaClaraCA.gov>

**Subject:** Retirement

## Dear Aracely:

Please accept this email as my resignation and retirement from the Santa Clara City Council due to ver serious medical issues. Although I am cancer free, the treatment has caused serious liver damage which will some significant surgeries or the coming weeks and months. Please accept my resignation and retirement effective February 1, 2020.

Thanks, Pat Mahan

Santa Clara, CA 95050